
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
20TH SEPTEMBER 2024 

Sweet Treat Tombola 

Thank you to everyone who had a go at the tombola on 
Thursday. We raised an another £147 pounds for school 
funds. 

Thank you all so much for making this so successful.  

Look out for more fundraising to come throughout the year.  

“To be the best 
that we can be” 

Head Teacher: Miss Jasmin Taylor Chair of Governors: Mrs Jane Tranter 

Headlice  

Can we please ask that parents are vigilant about headlice please, so 
we can all help to keep these pests at bay.  

Please Remember:  

A regular check of your child’s hair will help to control head lice. If 
additional nits are discovered at least 3-5 per day, this may be a 
sign that live lice may still be on the head. When you brush your 
child’s hair in the morning or at night always have a quick check.  

• Screen safely and regularly  

• Detect lice and nits as early as possible  

• Remove lice and nits immediately and effectively  

• Avoid panic and unnecessary use of chemicals  

• Keep children in school lice and nit free  

• If you have any concerns regarding head lice 
please contact your pharmacist/chemist.  

Thank you.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Apply for secondary school by  31st October 2024. Please 
don’t forget. 





Dates for your diary: 

Friday 4th October Year 5 Parents into lunch  

Tuesday 15th October  Year 5 Parents Consultations  

Wednesday 16th October  Reception Parents Consultations  

Thursday 17th October  Year 2 Parents Consultations  

Friday 18th October  Year 6  Parents Consultations  

Monday  21st October  Year 4  Parents Consultations  

Wednesday  23rd October Halloween Disco 

Monday 28th October—Friday 1st November  Half term  

Tuesday 5th November  Nursery Parents Consultations  

Wednesday 6th November  Year 3  Parents Consultations  

Friday 8th November  Year 1 Parents Consultations  

Tuesday 12th November  Odd socks day 

Friday 15th November Children in Need Day  

Friday 22th November Year 4 Parents into lunch  

Year 5 Parents into 
Lunch 

Please join your children 
for lunch on Friday 4th 
October. Letters will come 
out about this next week.   

Thank you. 

We are still have having 
some reports about 
smoking/vaping. 

 

Please can we ask that you do not 
smoke or vape when standing by the 
school gates and that you leave space 
for people to get past.  

Thank you for support with this. 

William Reynolds Primary School and Nursery 

Challenge ∙ Honesty ∙ Ownership ∙ Courage ∙ Collaboration 


